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Our Mission: People of God, united in Christ, serving others, welcoming all to the Table of Life�

Our Lady of Lourdes † Saint Anne�

Sunday, July 11th, 2021�

Dear Friends,�

� Over twenty years ago St. Louis Church in 

Pittsford began a ministry to people who were admitted 

to our country as refugees.  This ministry is called 

“Saint’s Place.”  In the past two decades it has grown.  

Saint’s Place provides refugee families newly settled in 

our area with furniture, tutoring, clothes (the clothes 

closet is housed at St. John of Rochester parish in Perinton), new mattresses, and general support 

and encouragement.  Saint’s Place has just announced that our parishioner, Matthew O’Connor, 

has been selected as the new chair of the Saint’s Place Advisory 

Board.  �

Matt says, “Saint’s Place is now in a third decade of 

fulfilling the mission of ‘welcoming the stranger’ by assisting 

refugees approved by the federal government to relocate to 

Rochester.  The Israelites themselves were ‘strangers’ during 

their enslavement in Egypt and in captivity in Babylon, and we 

must always be mindful that the young Jesus and his family 

were refugees in the land of Egypt, fleeing persecution by 

Herod.  We are all refugees to some degree.  So, we can never 

forget that even the lowliest of refugees in need are human 

beings.  Since every human being is created in the image of 

God, every refugee is entitled to dignity, compassion and 

respect.  Scripture calls us as disciples to treat refugees as 

Christ would treat them.  Saint’s Place is a ministry privileged to serve that calling.  I am honored 

to have been asked to lead this life�giving manifestation of stewardship.  I look forward to 

continuing to serve those who need us most with 

our partners in the community.”�

Congratulations Matt, and thank you for being an 

example of Christian ministry.  Another of our 

parishioners is part of the Saint’s Place staff.  

Michael Flannigan is Saint’s Place lead driver and 

warehouse manager.�

Grace and peace,�

Fr. Gary Tyman�

We have a Lord who is capable of crying with us, capable of walking 

with us in the most difficult moments of life.  �Pope Francis�
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Sunday,�

July 11�

15th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time�

8:30am (OLOL) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

9:00am (SA) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

10:30am (OLOL) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

11:00am (SA) Juhta Unanann by the St Anne Rosery Society�

�

Monday, �

July 12�

Weekday�

8:00am (SA) Carol Wischmeyer by M Petz�

8:30am (OLOL)  �

�

Tuesday, �

July 13�

Weekday�

8:00am (SA) �

8:30am (OLOL) Senora Rosa Dominguez Flores by Martha �

                           & Brian Reynard�

�

Wednesday,�

July 14�

St Kateri 

Tekakwitha, 

Virgin�

8:00am (SA) Timothy Peters by his sister Kathy Doody�

8:30am (OLOL) Communion Service�

�

�

Thurs,�

July 15�

St Bonaventure, 

Bishop & Doctor 

of the Church�

8:00am (SA) �

8:30am (OLOL) Communion Service�

�

Friday, �

July 16�

Weekday�

8:00am (SA) �

8:30am (OLOL) �

    �

�

Saturday, �

July 17�

 Weekday�

4:00pm (SA) Joseph J Testa by Alex & Mary Anne Testa�

5:00pm(OLOL) James Michael Bellanca by the Steinbrenner �

                          Family�

�

 Sunday,�

July 18�

16th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time�

8:30am (OLOL) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

9:00am (SA) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

10:30am (OLOL) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

11:00am (SA) Living & Deceased People of Cluster�

  �

�

This week, our Tabernacle candles�

   burn in prayer for:�

�

Our Lady of Lourdes:�

For those helping refugees�

�

 St Anne:�

Betty & Ray Tyman�

�

Join us in Prayer! Please go to our website to �

offer your prayer requests. Fr. Gary, Fr. Jim, and 

Dcn. Bill will include them in the Masses. You 

can also email them to Bill.Rabjohn@dor.org or 

Fr.Gary.Tyman@dor.org.�

�

Please Remember in Prayer:  Toni Bosso, Dawn 

Boyce, John Callahan, Jean Clancy, Jeannette Conniff, 

Kathy Doody, Julie Fitzsimmons, John Gavin, Jeff �

Heveron; Lori Swatek�Heveron; Joshua Honebrink, Dcn 

David Hudzinski, Denise Johnson, Sr Marie Joseph,  

Bill Jones, Jack Kramer, Dcn Bob Lyons, Marcia Lyons, 

Daisy Macatangay, Gwen  �

Nelson, Mary Clare Ryan, Fr �

Edward Salmon SJ, Ian Schaefer, �

Marie Scully, Maryanne �

Spoonhower, Mary Smith, Ron 

Stacy, Laura Valvano,  Pamela 

Valvano, Michelle Mattiace �

Velez, George Wonder, Jocelyn 

Yap.�

�

For those in Assisted Care in the 

Cluster: Philomena Colucci, Teresa Cox, Lois �

DePotter, Trudy Gober, Nancy Nothnagle, Joan Seccombe.�

�2��

Our deployed soldiers, and others in the armed �

Service:  Michael Audino, Arthur J. Busick, James 

R. Whitcomb, Christopher Brown, Andrew �

Kwiatkowski & all in harm’s way.�



What: “WE REMEMBER” Memorial Service�

�

When: Sunday, August 1, 2021 from 2:00�3:30 PM�

�

Where: MLK Memorial Park, 353 Court St, 14607�

�

Sponsored By: Greater Rochester Community of 

Churches�

�

The Greater Rochester Community of Churches � 

Faith In Action Network will host “WE �

REMEMBER,” a community memorial service �

honoring Monroe County residents who have died 

from COVID or from other causes during these �

pandemic days. The ceremony will take place at 

the MLK Memorial Park in the City of Rochester on 

Sunday, August 1, 2021, from 2:00 to 3:30 PM. 

Family and friends who have lost loved ones during 

this time are invited to send the names of the �

deceased to Rev. Deborah Grohman, GRCC �

Administrative Coordinator, at 585�254�2570 

(please spell names) or email to �

contact@rocchurches.org by Monday, July 26. 

The names will 

be placed on a 

memorial scroll 

and read aloud 

during the �

service. Sign 

Language �

Interpreters will 

be provided.�

In Loving Memory 

Calling Future Catechists!�

�

Do you feel the call to share the 

Faith with our Young People?�

Do you have gifts and talents that 

would help inspire and encourage 

our Families as they raise the next 

generation?�

�

This September we will offer both 

In�Person learning and Remote 

Learning options to meet the needs 

and comfort levels of families and 

Catechists alike.�

�

The program currently serves 300 

students and may exceed that �

number in the Fall. �

�

Our program not only survived the 

past year, it thrived! Now we need 

your help to keep it flourishing!�

If you feel inspired to join our 

amazing team, first, Pray about it 

and then contact Jennifer Abdalla!�

Let’s Grow together!�

�

Jennifer.Abdalla@dor.org�



Summer Family Fun Nights!�

After the Saturday Vigil Masses listed below, �

families will be invited to attend outdoor stations for 

Arts & Crafts, Music, Games, Food, and Movie tent to 

learn about these very important stories of the Old 

Testament!�

�Registration for these events will begin on June 7th, 

By Email, Bulletin & website!�

�� July 31st� Our Lady Queen of Peace� 6pm��

� "The Story of Jonah! Trusting God's Plan"�

�� August 7th� Our Lady of Lourdes� 6:30pm�

� "Joseph and the Coat of Many Colors!  �

� Following God's Dream for your Life"�

�� August 14th� Our Lady Queen of Peace� 6pm�

� "Prince of Egypt! The story of Moses and the �

� Children of Israel"�

�� August 21st�Our Lady of Lourdes� 6:30pm�

"The story of King Solomon! The quest for unity!"�

�

If you, or someone you know, would like to �

volunteer to help with these summer events, 

please contact�Ms. Abdalla today!�

Registration is open now!  Email Ms. Abdalla at 

jennifer.abdalla@dor.org for more details.�

�

We are asking for a donation of $5 per family. Details will 

be in the registration email.�

�

�
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Mary’s Place Refugee Outreach �

Backpack Drive�

�

Mary’s Place is looking to get 300 backpacks and �

supplies to help local refugee kids this coming school 

year.  With schools returning to in person classes this 

fall, there is a great need for these supplies.  �

�

They will be accepting donations at their 414 �

Lexington Ave location between August 16�20th from 

11am�4pm.  Or you can drop them off here at the 

church and we will deliver them for you.  �

�

Please don’t fill the backpacks yourself… they will 

have volunteers doing that based on the number of 

donations.�

�

Elementary: 1�4�

•� Book bag�

Pack No. 2 pencils�

Erasers (Pink Pearl)�

Glue Sticks (Elmer’s)�

Marble composition books�

Pack Colored Pencils (12 color pack)�

�

Middle School: 5�8�

•� Book bag�

One 3�inch Binder�

Packs of No. 2 Pencils�

Loose leaf notebook paper (wide rule)�

Pencil pouch�

Packs of pens �

Spiral notebooks�

Mead composition notebooks�

Highlighters�

12�inch/centimeter ruler�

�

High School: 9�12�

•� Book bag�

Mechanical pencils�

Colored pencils�

Pencil Sharpener (hand�held with top to collect shavings)�

Large pink eraser�

Ballpoint pens�

Highlighters�

Spiral�bound notebooks �

Loose leaf notebook paper (college ruled)�

Ruler with English and metric measurements�

Registration for the 2021�2022�

Faith Formation year has begun!�

�

To Register Online:�

Be sure to check our website www.OLQPSTM.com�

(The Faith Formation tab for, 

www.ourladyoflourdessaintanne.org will �

automatically redirect you!)�

Click on Faith Formation and the Tab marked �

Registration.�

You can fill out the form Online or print off the PDF 

to submit a physical Form.�

�

To Pay Faith Formation Fees:�

This year you will be able to pay your Faith �

Formation Registration Fees through EFT! �

Simply use the Connect Now� OLQP Online �

Giving! (Be sure it is for Our Lady Queen of Peace)�

When you open your Connect Now account, simply 

go to Fund selection and select Faith Formation.�

Be sure to look for the Connect Now Icon on the 

homepage to set up an EFT account if you haven’t 

done so already.�

�

You may also pay by check, but ALL Faith �

Formation Checks must be made out to �

Our Lady Queen of Peace.�

�

Brochures outlining this year’s program can also 

be found on the website and in physical form in 

the Narthex of each Brighton parish!�



STEWARDSHIP�

� � St. Anne Church�

Plate� Attendance� Plate� � Budget � Variance�

5/2� 218� � $3,055�  � ��      ��

5/9� 188� � $3,612� �  ��      ��

5/16� 211� � $3,125� �   ��      ��

5/23� 259� � $2,563� � ��     �� �

5/30� 277� � $3,245� � ��     ��

EFT� � � $4,770� �  ��      ��

�

Total�

for Month  � 1,153� $20,370� �  $23,690�   ($3,320)�

�

�   Our Lady of Lourdes Church�

Plate� Attendance� Plate� � Budget � Variance�

5/2� 230� � $5,979  � �     ��      ��

5/9� 188� � $2,632� �     ��      ��

5/16� 185� � $3,617� �     ��      ��

5/23� 205� � $1,997� �     ��      ��

5/30� 175� � $2,851�   �     �               ��

EFT� � � $8,655� �     ��      ��

�

Total�

for Month  � 983� $25,731� � $28,460�    ($2,729)�

�

Supporting our Facilities: Capital Campaign�

� � Paid during May 2021 �

Lourdes�� $4,845�

St. Anne� $9,694�

�

�

Then a journey called the R.C.I.A. (Rite of �

Christian Initiation of Adults) may be just what 

you are looking for.  (There is also a similar �

journey for children age 7 and older). �

This journey is for anyone who is�

�

•� baptized in the Catholic Church, 

but may not have made First �

communion or been Confirmed;�

�

•� baptized in another Christian    |    �

     Church, but now desire to �

     become a member of �

     our faith community;�

�

•� someone who has not been baptized.�

�

•� If this sounds like something you may want to 

be involved in or if you have any questions, 

please contact Mary Ann Obark at �

Maryann.Obark@dor.org or 585�490�0389.�

Have You Given Thought to Becoming �

Catholic?  Are you or do you know �

someone who may be interested in becoming 

a full member of the Catholic Church?  �

Notes about the Monthly offertory report:�

Shown on the left is a comparison between actual weekly 

collection  income to our collections expected each month.  

This fiscal year’s budget has been significantly reduced of 

all non�vital costs to reflect the drastic downward trend of 

our collections over the past several years (“weeklies” �

account for over 70% of each parish’s income)�

�

A favorable monthly variance indicates the “weeklies” �

donated during the month exceeded the amount expected of 

the month.  Meanwhile, an unfavorable monthly variance 

indicates the total “weeklies” �

donated during the month do not meet budgeted�

expectations and our financial obligations may not be met.�

* No Head Count for one of the Masses�

** No Head Count for two of the Masses�


